
Dear Parents and carers of 5LW and 5LB  

We are excited to announce that our upcoming school event, ‘Dancing Through the Decades’ 

is just around the corner! This event promises to be a wonderful opportunity for our students 

to showcase their talents and enjoy three shows of fun.  

This year, our theme is the fabulous 1950s. We have arranged to borrow swing skirts from 

the Albury Entertainment Centre. These skirts will add an authentic and vibrant touch to our 

performance. Additionally, we will be using large lollipop props to enhance the 50s ambiance 

and decor. 

To include these props and enhance the overall experience, we are seeking a small donation 

from our school community. We kindly request a donation of $10 per family to cover the cost 

of making the lollipops. Your generous contribution will ensure that we have all the 

necessary props to make this dance memorable for our students. 

In addition, we ask that each girl brings a white t-shirt, white canvas shoes, and a neck scarf 

for the event. These items will complete their 50s look and ensure uniformity in our 

presentation. Please see the attached vision images for reference.   

Please send your $10 donation in an envelope labelled with your child’s name to the Miss 

Williams room by Monday 9th September. We would also greatly appreciate any small 

donations for our dance teacher Mel as a thank you for volunteering her time to assist 5LW 

and 5LB greatly in their performance. Hand cream, chocolates, or any other thoughtful tokens 

of appreciation would be wonderful.  

Your support is greatly appreciated and will make a significant difference in the success of 

our event. Thank you for your continued support and involvement in our school activities. 

We look forward to seeing you at ‘Dancing Through the Decades’.  

 

Warm regards, 

Clara Williams and Reegan Blundell  

Classroom teachers of 5LW and 5LB  

 

  



 
 


